
  

 

February 1, 2022 

Dear AUB Students and Professors,  
  
We hope you are doing well. 
 
In line with a directive from the Minister of Education and Higher Education, the AUB campus 
will be closed tomorrow, February 2, 2022. Classes will be held online, and students should 
follow guidelines from their instructors regarding their classes. 
   
  
Best regards,   
    
Office of the Registrar   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


